
What’s the Good News? 

Good News Preschool         March 2024 

Our color for March is Green, of course! So be sure to dress your child in                      
something green on March 14th & 15th.  

 The letters we will be studying this 
month are Ss, Tt, and Uu.                    

We will be exploring DINOSAURS and LENT 
and SPRING  and Easter!!! 

 
We will celebrate St. Patrick’s Day with             

special songs and crafts. We will talk about 
the shamrock and the Trinity. We will be on 

the look-out for Seamus, our mischievous little friend, who has a tendency 
to visit our classroom around this time of year.  

 We have begun our Lenten journey as we prepare our hearts for 
Easter. Every Friday during Lent, our parish has Soup (or Pizza!) &                  

Stations.  We have a simple soup supper or pizza dinner at 5:30pm in               
Doran Hall followed by Stations of the Cross in the church at 7 PM.                                 

All are welcome!  
We will have an Easter egg hunt first thing in the morning as soon as everyone 

arrives at school on Wednesday, April 3 & Thursday, April 4 -                                                                   
parents and younger siblings are welcome! 

We still have openings for both classes in the fall - so if you come across 
someone looking for a spot, please send them our way! 

Blessed March Birthday 
 

March 20 - Everett 
 

Dates to Remember 
March 14 & 15   Green Days 

March 25 - April 2  Easter Break 
April 3 & 4  Easter Egg Hunts 


